
REMINDER: CONFERENCE REGISTRATION AND PAYMENT DUE BY 

FEBRUARY 10, 2025 

 

Dear Participant 

 

The Regional Maritime University present its compliments to you. 

 

This is a friendly reminder to complete your registration and make the necessary 

payment for our upcoming 2nd International Blue Economy conference by February 

10, 2025.  

 

Secure your spot today to enable the host prepare adequately to ensure your 

participation in this exciting event. Please visit our website www.rmu.edu.gh  for 

registration details and payment options. If you have any questions, feel free to reach 

out [+233532956407/0243129246/0548714564]. 

 

Signed  

Baboucarr Njie, PhD 

University Registrar & Chairman 

[Conference Organizing Committee]  
 

http://www.rmu.edu.gh/

